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2 MARCH 2023

Tuesday 7th February 2023

Dear Parents,

It’s that time of the year again. World Book Day!

An opportunity for your child to choose a free book from
the World Book Day selection with a £1 World Book Day token
and to dress up as their favourite book character.

Book tokens are being given out early as books should appear in shops

from 16th February (half term). They should come h_qme in diaries today. §
This year we at Spring Common will be celebruti-ngi World Book Day on
Friday 3rd March, so that your child can show off their costume
through our Teams assembly.

In school the pupils will get the opportunity to listen to favourite

stories on CDs, participate in an in school competition—
Guess the story from a photographic representation created
by the pupils themselves and many more activities

to help develop the love of reading

and/or listening to stories.

Michele Lee (Literacy Manager)




